[EXT] NMCS Submission Decision




National Multicultural Conference & Summit <organizer@fourwaves.com>
N
To: Asmita Saha

Q	iii


[image: ]

Thu 11/16/2023 3:49 AM




CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.






NMCS Submission Decision

Dear Asmita,



Thank you for submitting a proposal to the 2024 National Multicultural Conference and Summit. We are pleased to inform you that your session, "Moving from Disconnection to Connection: Examining the Psychological Effects of Acculturative Stress among South Asian International Students in the U.S. using a Relational Cultural Theoretical Framework" has been accepted for a Poster Presentation. Please share this information with any co-authors or co-presenters as this email is only sent to the person who submitted it.
We are finalizing the schedule and will let you know your presentation date and time as soon as possible. We will also send out poster size details in about a month.
A reminder that all presenters must register for the conference. If you have not yet registered, please visit our
website, www.multiculturalsummit.org.

We look forward to gathering, connecting, and learning at the conference and summit. We thank you for your inspiration and contribution to our shared community.
Thank you again for being part of the 2024 NMCS. We look forward to seeing you in January!
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